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Chief Minister calls on the Governor 

The Chief Minister of Arunachal Pradesh Shri Pema Khandu called on the Governor 

Shri P.B. Acharya at Raj Bhavan, Itanagar on 3rd September 2017. They discussed 

on their observations in recent district tours.  

The Governor toured the Districts of Longding, Tirap and Changlang, while Chief 

Minister toured Lower Dibang Valley District. 

Sharing his observations, the Governor expressed his concerns on infrastructure, 

educational and health care and socio economic issues faced by the common 

people of Longding, Tirap and Changang Districts. He had a meeting earlier with the 

Chief Minister and the Chief Secretary Smt Shakuntala D. Gamlin on 31st August 

2017 also. 

Earlier, the Chief Minister presented a copy of ‘The Ocean and The Blue Mountains’, 

a coffee table book about His Holiness the 14th dalai Lama and Arunachal Pradesh 

to the Governor. 
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